
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 14 October 2016  
 

Farewell 

We are sad to announce that our colleague Bryony Andrews is leaving us today 

to commence a new position in the City Surveyors Department.  We wish her 

all the very best in her new position.  The block porter for Crescent and Cullum 

Welch, Pierre Adjovi, has also left and has started a new job in air freight. We 

wish Pierre the very best of luck in his new career. 

Crescent House 

There are 2 communal lights out above flats 301and 316 – This was reported to 

repairs on 13 October 2016.   

 

There are two broken and dislodged floor tiles between flats 321-323 – This 

was reported to repairs on 14 October 2016. 

 

Cullum Welch House 

There are several faulty lights by flats 54 to 67 – This was reported to repairs on 

14 October 2016 

 

Hatfield House 

There is a fault affecting some communal lights on the second and fourth floor 

balconies.  Electricians are due to attend 14 October 2016. 

 25 October 2016 – Residents drop in session at the Golden Lane 

Estate Community Centre (4 – 7pm) 

                        

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:                   020 7253 2556 

     

 

 


